
Annual PREA Report for 180 Degrees Clifton Place  

We are pleased to present our Annual PREA (Prison Rape Elimination Act) Report for the fiscal year 2023 
at 180 Degrees Clifton Place. This report aims to provide transparency and accountability regarding our 
commitment to preventing and addressing sexual abuse within our facility. 

Throughout 2022, there were no reported incidents related to PREA. 

Key Highlights: 

Training Initiatives: Outline the training programs implemented for staff and residents to promote 
awareness and adherence to PREA standards. 

Incident Reports:  there were zero resident on resident sexual abuse or assault reported, there was zero 
staff on client’s sexual assault or abuse reported, there were zero client on staff abuse or assault 
reported.  

Policy Compliance: 180 Degrees Clifton Place ensure that our policies align with PREA standards. 

Audits and Reviews: Detail any external audits or reviews conducted to assess our compliance with 
PREA standards. 

Prevention Measures: Highlight proactive measures taken to prevent sexual abuse, such as educational 
programs, counseling services, or facility design improvements. 

Collaborations: Acknowledge partnerships with external organizations or agencies that contribute to 
our commitment to PREA compliance. 

We appreciate your continued support as we strive to uphold the highest standards of safety and 
accountability. 

Thank you for your dedication to 180 Degrees Clifton Place. 

 


